
**CONTRACTOR ANNOUNCEMENT** 
 
 

Restoration of Michigan’s Prevailing Wages on State-Funded 
Projects  

Public Act 10 of 2023 
 

On March 24, 2023, Act No. 10 of Public Acts of 2023 was signed into law restoring prevailing 
wage requirements for public projects sponsored or financed by the State of Michigan.  PA 10 
of 2023 is effective February 13, 2024. 
 
To comply with PA 10 of 2023, MDOT will issue an addendum to add state prevailing wage 
rates to any state-funded projects advertised for the March 1, 2024, bid letting.  Beginning with 
the April 5, 2024, bid letting, state prevailing wage rates will be added to proposals at the time 
of advertisement. 
 
If you have questions regarding state wages, please contact Heather Stinson at 
StinsonhH@Michigan.gov or Larry Strzalka at StrzalkaL@Michigan.gov. 
 
Lansing, MI 
12/6/2023 
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